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NDAA/ITAR Compliance StatementNDAA/ITAR Compliance Statement
EarthCam, Inc. is pleased to affirm that our entire product portfolio, which includes solutions marketed 
to the US government, Department of Defense (DoD) and associated contractors and affiliates, is fully 
NDAA- compliant. 

Furthermore EarthCam, Inc. does not employ any SoC (System on Chip), telecommunications 
equipment or other components capable of processing software, from the banned Chinese companies 
outlined in the John S. McCain National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA) for Fiscal Year 2019 that 
was signed into law on August 13, 2018. All EarthCam products use NDAA-compliant chipsets.

Furthermore EarthCam, Inc. supports compliance with United States International Traffic in Arms 
Regulations (ITAR) - 22 CFR Parts 120-130 - as a part of managing a comprehensive export compliance 
program by controlling exports. EarthCam does not engage in the production, development and 
manufacturing of items or software/data controlled by the CFR Title 22 Part 121 United States 
Munitions List.

For more information, regarding a more detailed bill of materials declaration of NDAA compliance 
required for a specific proposal, procurement, or contract assurances, please contact:

Bill Sharp
Senior VP, Product Development & Strategy
bill@earthcam.com
201-488-1111 ext. 1410

650 E Crescent Avenue
Upper Saddle River, NJ 07458


